
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 24 APRIL 2006


EX.095/06
CIVIC CENTRE ACCOMMODATION OPTIONS (Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio
Corporate Resources

Subject Matter

To consider a Minute Excerpt from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 6 April 2006 concerning options for the future use of the vacant Octagon on the ground floor of the Civic Centre.

The Overview and Scrutiny Committee had suggested that the space could be used either for a new Mayor's Suite or a staff café.

Councillor Mrs Prest, Vice-Chairman of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee, reported that the Overview and Scrutiny Committee had felt strongly that the Council did not do enough in terms of staff facilities and that a catering facility would give staff an alternative to having lunch at their desks.

With regard to the Mayor's accommodation, Councillor Mrs Prest understood that an option to relocate these facilities to the 9th Floor had been suggested in the past.  The Overview and Scrutiny Committee were of the opinion that the current arrangements were unsatisfactory.

The Chairman reported that the Mayor currently received guests in the Law Library and only used the Block Floor for large groups.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the suggestions of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee be referred to the Director of Development Services to consider as part of the ongoing review of accommodation in the Civic Centre.

Reasons for Decision

The suggestions of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee were referred to the Director of Development to consider as part of the ongoing review of accommodation in the Civic Centre.






